Orientalmotor

28 April 2024

Announcement: Closure of Web Shopping Portal via our Website

Dear Valued Customers,

We regret to inform you that our Web Shopping Portal via our website will be closed
on 24 June 2024 until further notice. While we understand the inconvenience, we

apologise for the disruption caused.

We reaffirm our partnership with Misumi as our e-commerce solution provider and
believe this partnership will greatly benefit our customers and are committed to
smoothly transitioning from our Web Shopping Portal to Misumi's E-Commerce

platform.

Please do not hesitate to contact us at sales@orientalmotor.co.th with your questions

and concerns.

Thank you for your understanding and continued support.

Suttipong Saeeaib
Sales Manager
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